
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 May 2005 

5. PARKING PROPOSALS - MAIN ROAD 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking its approval to install “no stopping” restrictions on the Estuary 

side of Main Road between Scott Park and the West Culvert. 
 

The Board resolved to approve the installation of “no stopping” restrictions on the Estuary side of Main 
Road between Scott Park and the West Culvert as outlined in recommendations 1-4 of the Transport 
and City Streets Manager’s report. 

 
 The foregoing resolution was adopted on division no 1 by five votes to two, the voting being as follows: 
 
 For (5): David Cox, Anna Crighton, John Freeman, Brendan Smith and Bob Todd 
 
 Against (2): Yani Johanson and Brenda Lowe-Johnson 
 
 


